
CONNAUGHT STREET SCHOOL PSSC 2020-2021 

Each year schools across the province elect members of their parent communities to serve on the Parent School Support 

Committee.  CSS has always had a dedicated, devoted and representative group of parents who have supported out school’s 

improvement over the years.  PSSC members champion the whole school rather than individual student or parent situations.  

Topics of focus are: 

• School Improvement Planning  

• Community Partnerships 

• Home School Communication 

• Policy Development 

• Positive School Climate 

We are pleased to share that the following parents are remaining on our PSSC this year: 

 Sarah Green 

 Erin James 

 Monica McKendy 

 Peter Cullen 

 Kelsey Keys-Connell 

 Lauren Wiley 

 Susan Holt 

 Moira Buyting 

We have two 3-year terms available and are receiving nominations until Wednesday, September 23rd at 9:00 am.  The 

nomination form is attached to this message along with a provincial brochure providing critical information about the role and 

function of PSSC’s in NB schools.  Due to the unique nature of this school year, we will be meeting online using the MS 

TEAMS platform initially.  You may either nominate another parent or you may nominate yourself.  This committee works 

best when we have a representative group of parents who are the voice of many families.  Should you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to the Principal (barb.corbett@nbed.nb.ca).   
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